
 

Greetings fellow District 7360 Rotarians!  

Please mark your calendars! Reservations are now being accepted for our annual District 7360 Foundation Dinner 
at the newly renovated Nittany Lion Inn in State College, Pennsylvania on Saturday, November 16th, 2024! You are 
invited to join Rotary International Director Patrick Eakes and our own District Leadership team as we recognize 
our clubs, celebrate last year’s giving, and highlight the impact our support of the Foundation continues to make. 
Attendees will have the opportunity to participate in a silent and live auction and purchase the new District “Pets 
for Polio” calendar to raise additional funds for the Foundation. We also will have informational, and pledge forms 
out for those who are interested in considering putting the Rotary Foundation into their legacy and estate plans. 
 
Attendance is limited. The price of this enjoyable sit-down dinner and auction event is $75 and may be obtained 
through DACdb, which will be posted soon. The dress code is business. A reception and cash bar will be available. 
*A $4.00 processing fee will be charged for all PayPal payments, the final cost is $79.00 per ticket. 
 
Importantly, a limited block of discounted rooms are available at the beautiful Nittany Lion Inn for $189 plus tax for 
the evening. To make your reservation at the Inn, please call 814-865-8500 and mention our group discount code, 
DIST24F. Guests can also book online using this direct booking link: Rotary District Foundation Room Block. Please 
note that the deadline to reserve a room for the event is less than a month away and due by Wednesday, October 
16th. (Any bookings after this date will be subject to full room rates) 
 
The Rotary Foundation may also be supported by the purchase of $10 raffle tickets from your club which offer a top 
prize of $1,000.  Raffle tickets have been sent to each of your individual clubs. We are also looking for each club to 
provide a raffle basket for the event, highlighting the uniqueness of your club and where you are located in our 
beautiful region. 
 
Thank you for your support, which makes a lasting difference in our communities and the world, and I hope to see 
you there at this amazing, fun event where we highlight the Magic our Foundation brings to Rotary! 
 

REGISTRATION OPEN NOW  Register NOW for District 7360's Annual Foundation Dinner Celebration 

Warm regards, 
Sean Murtagh, District 7360 Governor Nominee (2026-2027) 
Sean.r.murtagh@gmail.com 
202-603-3997 

 

http://bookings.ihotelier.com/bookings.jsp?groupID=4432099&hotelID=9877652
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